
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 
 MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
AUGUST 15, 2022  

 
 

The Zoning Administrator Public Hearing meeting will not meet at its regular meeting of August 
15, 2022, due to a lack of agenda items.   
 
This notice is being posted in the City of Fremont Development Services Center. 
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